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No.  
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Response provided by: 
 
Functional Approver: 
 
Question: How deep are the possible burials associated with the Highway 29 work? 
 
Response: 
 
To date, no burials in the Highway 29 alignment have been confirmed.  With respect to areas 
identified as a potential burial site, BC Hydro does not have information on how deep those 
potential burials could be. To date, with respect to areas identified as potential burial sites, 
Aboriginal groups have asked that the sites not be physically disturbed. BC Hydro therefore is 
unable to confirm whether or not the sites are burials.  In conjunction with First Nations who are 
working with BC Hydro, BC Hydro has undertaken other investigation measures that do not 
involve ground disturbance in order to identify mitigation and special management measures for 
the sites. That consultation is ongoing. 
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